
PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
DECEMBER 16, 2020 

 
The Personnel Committee met on Wednesday. December 16, 2020 at 4:00pm to hold interviews 
for the 2nd police officer position. Present were Mayor Staner, Council Members Bill Hosch and 
Andy Kelchen, Police Chief Heim and the City Administrator, Deanna McCusker.  
 
Interviews were held with the 2 candidates for the police officer position. Following the 
interviews, the personnel committee discussed the candidates and made a recommendation for 
the new hire. City Council will review and approve the hiring at the next meeting, Monday, 
December 28th. 
 
With nothing further, the meeting adjourned at 5:52pm. 
 
 
 
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator   Greg Staner, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


